

TERM 4: FRIDAY 14 DECEMBER 2018





















GINGERBREAD HOUSE WORKSHOP

Lots of icing, lollies and gingerbread fun was had over 2 sessions on Wednesday 12 December at Gingerbread Making Workshops.

It's certainly beginning to look a lot like Christmas....

We were thoroughly impressed with the standard of gingerbread houses that were created. It was so lovely to see all the smiling faces with their houses nicely wrapped and ready for their families to enjoy sometime over the Christmas period.

Thank you to all the families who came along to join in all the fun and embracing the Christmas spirit.

We wish all our College families a blessed Christmas.

Mrs Carmen Pasapera

Marketing & Community Relations Manager